
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The Valdez Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 7:00pm in the City Council Chambers. The 
purpose of the hearing is to take public testimony on the request from 
Mega Trucking, LLC for a conditional use permit (CUP) for gravel 
extraction, located on a portion of Tract A, ASLS 79-116. 
 
Given the current shelter-in-place guidelines from City Council, the public is 
encouraged to submit comments in writing to participate in the public 
hearing. Comments received will be presented to the Planning & Zoning 
Commission. Submissions by email may be sent to: 
planningdept@valdezak.gov.   
 
Anyone having questions concerning this notice, or who would like more 
detailed information should contact the Planning Department at 907-302-
0836.  
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